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Bristol Poverty Institute Showcase Event 2022 

Call for Expressions of Interest  
 

On the afternoon of Thursday 30th June 2022 the Bristol Poverty Institute (BPI) are bringing 

together friends, colleagues and associates from a wide range of organisations to 

showcase, celebrate and explore poverty-relevant research at the University of Bristol 

and beyond. Join us for an engaging afternoon of presentations, posters and networking 

opportunities. There will be opportunities to meet with the core BPI team, our Advisory Board 

Members, and our Research Cluster Leads, as well as our wider research community. 

 

We are now inviting University of Bristol academics undertaking poverty-relevant research to 

submit Expressions of Interest for the remaining presentation slots at this event. There 

are two slots available. Each slot will be a total of 40minutes long including the 

presentation itself and time for Q&A afterwards. Presentations should be around 20-

25minutes long to allow sufficient time for the Q&A, as we want this to be an engaging, 

interactive event. We plan to have facilities for sharing slides if you wish. 

 

The aim of this event is to showcase the strength, breadth and depth poverty-relevant 

research at the University of Bristol. We therefore welcome Expressions of Interest from 

researchers working on poverty-relevant research in any Faculty, and from any 

disciplinary approach; we particularly welcome interdisciplinary topics, and those which cut 

across one or more of our Research Cluster themes. Due to the emphasis on showcasing 

University of Bristol research these presentations must be led by academics from our 

university; however, collaborative partners from any sector and any country are welcome to 

contribute to the presentations.  

 

The decision on which Expressions of Interest to approve will be made by the BPI Director 

(Professor David Gordon) and Manager (Dr Lauren Winch), in consultation with the BPI 

Advisory Board. Final decisions will be based on both the suitability of the proposed topic for 

the event and also the balance of topics across the three available sessions.  

 

Expressions of Interest should be no more than one side of A4, and must include the 

following information: 

• Title and draft abstract for the presentation. 

• University of Bristol academic(s) leading the presentation. 

• Names and affiliations of any proposed collaborators. 

 

The deadline for Expressions of Interest is 5pm on Tuesday 10th May. Applications should 

be submitted via email to bristol-poverty-institute@bristol.ac.uk.  

 

In addition to the two presentations we also plan to run a separate Call for Posters to be 

displayed during the breaks/networking sessions. This will be circulated via the BPI mailing 

list and other channels in due course. If you would like to be notified directly when the Call 

for Posters is launched, or have any other queries, please email bristol-poverty-

institute@bristol.ac.uk.  
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